
COUNCIL MEETING – 27 APRIL 2021

QUESTIONS FROM ELECTORS UNDER PROCEDURE RULE 9

1. From Mr Kevin Barry to Councillor Strutton 

“With a simple yes or no response, does Cllr Strutton believe councillors elected to 
Slough Borough Council should only serve the people of Slough?”

2. From Mr Gordon Moffatt to Councillor Swindlehurst 

“Langley War Memorial Field (Charity 1055955) was paid for by public subscription 
and has been owned by the public since 1920. You sit both as a locally elected 
Slough Borough Councillor [The Leader] and also as a Trustee involved in the 
affairs of the aforementioned charity. Given the obvious need for openness and 
transparency whilst undertaking both roles, it is my belief and understanding that 
you have so far failed to publish any documentation, including agendas and minutes 
of meetings, which should rightfully be in the public domain, and the public have yet 
to be permitted to attend any meetings. When will you provide full disclosure and 
transparency by publishing all documentation relating to the involvement and 
activities of Slough Borough Councillors, yourself included, who 
simultaneously undertake such roles, both as an elected councillor and trustee, in 
this, and all other similar councillor-charity-trustee relationships throughout the 
Borough of Slough, why have you failed yet to do so, and when will all such 
meetings be open to the public and scrutiny, as they rightfully should be?”

3. From Ms Christine Bamigbola to Councillor Anderson 

“The road expansion of High Street Langley comes with the loss of part of the 
Langley Memorial grounds, the potential demolition of homes (as is clear to see in 
the design and current pictures of the works) and six months of daily gridlocked 
traffic in Langley, can the Council tell me as a resident, whether consultation with 
residents of all Langley was carried out for this road expansion? When and 
how this consultation was done and the outcome of it?”


